CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

October 4, 2001

Casco Bay Surgery, P.A.
261 Gorham Road
South Portland, Maine 04106

RE: 10 Harry Harmon Drive
CBL: 238A-B-004
ZONE: [-M Zone

Dear Ms. MacLeod, M.D.;

Elizabeth Bordowitz, Chair
Lee Lowry, Secretary

Nan Sawyer

Julie Brady

Joe Lewis

William Neleski, Jr.

Asyou know, at its September 20, 2001 meeting, the Board of Appeals voted 6-0 to grant your Interpretationa

Apped challenging the use of the property from business services/generd office to professond office.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact either Jodine Adams, Office Manager or mysdif.

Enclosed you will find a copy of the Boards decision.

Sincerdly,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Adminigtrator



